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Date:  May 10th, 2022   
 
To: Phil Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
    
From:   Timothy Klan, Administrator of Information and Instructional Technology 
 
Re:    Teacher Workstation Replacements 
 
 
As a result of discussions with the Administration and Cabinet, the Information 
Technology Department is recommending the replacement of the teacher classroom 
workstation computers.  
 
These computers were last replaced in 2014/2015 as part of the 2013 Bond.  The 
replacement would include 1,100 teacher classroom computers totaling $1,113,200.00. 
 
The recommendation is to award the contract to CDWG. The purchase will be made 
from 2021 Bond Funds using the State of Michigan’s REMC Save Bid Project. 
Because we are utilizing pricing from this competitively bid system, no additional bids 
are required. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this request. 


